
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

PLANNING ASSESSMENT COMMISSION 
 
MEETING OF 13 DECEMBER 2012 POSTPONED 
 

 
The Planning Assessment Commission was scheduled to hold a public meeting at 4pm on Thursday, 
13 December 2012 at the Newcastle Room in the City Hall, 290 King Street, Newcastle to hear 
submitters views on the following application: 
 
Royal Newcastle Hospital Site Redevelopment Pacific Street, Newcastle - Concept Plan 
Modification 2, (MP05_0062 MOD2) 
 
The public meeting has been postponed as the Proponent is now seeking to amend the modification 
application to include a hotel use. The matter has been referred back to the Department of Planning 
and Infrastructure for further public consultation and assessment.  
 
A new public meeting date will be advised in due course, in the new year. 
 
Enquiries: Anthony Witherdin (02) 9383 2102 
  NSW Planning Assessment Commission  
  GPO Box 3415 Sydney NSW 2001 
  Email: anthony.witherdin@planning.nsw.gov.au 
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